RESOLUTION OF THE TURNAGAIN COMMUNITY COUNCIL

The Turnagain Community Council requests that the Municipality of Anchorage Administration and the Assembly restore full funding to the West Anchorage District Plan project now underway, to ensure that the plan is comprehensive in its mission to identify, address, and resolve impacts of airport development on surrounding neighborhoods, public infrastructure, recreational sites and the natural environment from Ted Stevens Anchorage International Airport activities, as stated as Policy #28 in the Anchorage 2020 Comprehensive Plan.

Passed unanimously at the Turnagain Community Council meeting held on October 1, 2009.

Attested to:

Breck Tostevin

President,

Turnagain Community Council